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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

 
       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear school families, 
 

Despite the heat, we had a great beginning of the school 
year! Your children are ready to learn. Thank you for all 
that you do on your end to make the summer-to-school 
transition a smooth one.  
 

This Sunday at Mass, we hear Jesus say, “Hear me, all 
of you, and understand.” He means: listen with all your 
mind and with all your heart. Sometimes it is hard to 
understand the word of God that we hear on Sunday. 
Perhaps we may need to read and reread the coming 
Sunday readings so they become more and more 
familiar in our mind. If we are willing to invest more of 
ourselves by spending more time with the word of God, 
we may find that it starts to change how we think, how 
we see the world around us, how we act, and how we 
live. (taken from Living With Christ, August 2021, p. 193) 
 

Thank you so much to the Parent Teacher Organization 
for taking care of the refreshments for Open House and 
for the donut holes during Coffee on the Curb. The PTO 
meets on the second Tuesday of each month at 6:00 
p.m. in the school. Please join us for the next meeting 
on Tuesday, September 14 at 6:00 p.m. Bring your 
ideas! 
 

Also, thank you for your patience in the drop-off and 
pick-up lines. We know that sometimes it takes a little 
longer, but safety is our number one priority.  
 

If you have not returned all of your paperwork yet, 
please be sure to send it to school on Monday.  
 

Please know that you are always welcome to join our 
school family on Fridays at the 1:00 Mass.  
 

Preschool sessions begin on Monday, August 30. Mrs. 
Saladin has sent a letter to all preschool families. If you 
have any questions, be sure to reach out to her at 
tsaladin@saintscjm.com. 
 

Thank you for entrusting us with your children. We are 
blessed to have St. Charles School and look forward to 
a wonderful school year together.  
 

Blessings! 

 
. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

AUGUST 
30 First day of school for Preschool 
SEPTEMBER 
3 No school for Labor Day Weekend 
6 No school.  Happy Labor Day!!! 
14 PTO meeting @ 6:00 in the school 
16 Board of Directors meeting @ 6:30 in the school 
22 First Day of fall 
OCTOBER 
20 Picture Day 
22 No School due to Professional Development  

 

 

Enjoy your weekend!  
We will see you back on 

Monday! 
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What is Scrip? 
Scrip is simply ordering gift cards from our 

program here at school to use for your 
shopping, gasoline, etc. You will then 

receive a kickback on your tuition for the 
next school year, as the retailers offer a 

percentage kickback to nonprofit 
organizations, like our school. There are 
many, many retailers available. This year 
alone, one family saved $231.58 dollars 

just by using gift cards to make purchases. 
Please call the school for more information 

or email Krysta Russell at 
k_russell@live.com. (We also keep many 

retailer cards on hand.) 

 

 

 

 
   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
         
 
        
   
              
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday, Aug. 28, 4:30 PM (SJ)  
 
Saturday, Aug. 28, 7:00 PM (SC)  
 
Sunday, Aug. 29, 8:30 AM (SM) 
 
Sunday, Aug. 29, 11:00 AM (SC)  
 
Monday, Aug. 30 9:00 AM (SC prayer service) 
Tuesday, Aug 31 6:30 PM (SJ) Mass 
Wednesday, Sep. 1 8:00 AM (SC) Mass 5-8 
Thursday, Sep. 2 9:00 AM (SJ) Mass 
Friday, Sep. 3 9:00 AM (SC) Mass 
 

 

 

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

 
 

Virtue Corner 

 

 

The virtue we are focusing 

on is 

kindness.  

.  
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